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Bronze Award 

 
Bronze Award: Hallam has been awarded the Food for Life Bronze award for its healthy and 

climate-friendly food culture! The school is working with Food for Life to transform the school’s food 

culture and that of its local community, by connecting the children with climate-friendly and healthy 

food. As part of the Bronze award scheme, Hallam serves seasonal school meals, 75% of which are 

freshly prepared by an experienced school cook. The school also gives every pupil the opportunity to 

visit a farm and to cook and participate in food growing activities during his or her time at school. 

Our thanks go to Mrs Palmer for leading the project. The award was celebrated in our school 

assembly on Wednesday.  

Attendance Raffle: The number of children who had 100% attendance last half term was 850! 

Congratulations to Piper Varney in Year 3 who won the attendance raffle voucher of £50. Piper has 

in fact had 100% attendance all year! What a fantastic achievement. 

Attendance:  Congratulations to Year 3 who had the overall best attendance last week of 95.8%!  

Headteacher Awards: The pupils who were awarded the Headteacher Award for Summer 1 were 

Kiana Padam in EYFS and Krishay Rana in Year 2. Both pupils were chosen by all school staff for 

their positive attitude to learning. We are extremely proud of all the effort they have put into their 

learning this year. 
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School Calendar: We have added a school calendar to our school website and will endeavour to give 

parents as much notice as possible about school events. Please see the link 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/ 

Sports Day:   Monday 19th June year 2 and Year 3, Tuesday 20th June EYFS and Year 1, Wednesday 

22nd June YEAR 4 and Year 5. We look forward to seeing you next week for Sports Day. All events will 

start at 2:00 and will take place on the field. Your child will need to wear a PE kit on their Sports 

Afternoon day as well as having a water bottle. If the weather is warm, they will also need sun-

cream and a sun hat. The children will take part in a range of races and activities, including team and 

individual events. Please remember your own trainers for the afternoon as there will be parents' 

races as well! I am really looking forward to seeing you all there. Many Thanks 

Mrs Colman 

PE Lead 

School Disco: The children had a fabulous time at the school disco on Monday. It was an opportunity 

for them to unwind and celebrate with their friends. We would like to thank Amanda, the DJ, for the 

music. We would also like to thank the PTA and all the parent and staff volunteers for organising 

and managing such a fun event. It was a huge success and over £500 was raised. These funds will be 

used to pay for the school pantomime that the children will enjoy next week.  

Baby News: Miss Newton is excited to announce that she is expecting a baby boy at the beginning of 

October. She will be returning for the start of the Autumn Term, and plans to begin her maternity 

leave late September (swollen feet dependant!)  

 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/

